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                                                                  Greenville Utilities Commission 
 
              Questions and Answers for #17-57, RFQ For Professional Services, 11/30/17 
 
 
Question: 
 
I wanted to see if you could clarify, relative to the attached RFQ, if the limit of $50,000 per 
project / $100,000 per year applies to the project construction costs, or project design fees? 

Answer:  

The limits expressed in the RFQ relate to project design fee only.  Project construction costs are 
not considered. 

 


